
Dear Chair Nathanson and Members of the Committee:
I am writing to support HB2021, the 100% clean energy bill.  This bill is the foundation for reducing climate change emissions.  With 
a clean grid, we can transition to clean electricity, clean cars, clean hearing and more.  In my city of Lake Oswego, thousands of 
citizens are engaged in ways to create a cleaner future.  Many school children are advocating this change so that they will have a 
safe place to live.  Here are some benefits of the bill:
*This bill supports our statewide economy.  Oregon has a large clean energy sector, but we're falling behind other states in policy 
and investment.    This billl will put us back into a leadership position
 *This bill contains protections for workers and will create good jobs throughout the state
* With 100% clean energy, we will reduce toxic air pollution that threatens the health of Oregonians, particularly those who are low 
income and of color
* With this bill we protect the future of our forests, our soils, our agriculture and coastlines by doing our part to reduce the danger of 
climate change
*With this bill we stimulate innovation and investment
This bill is a winner for all Oregonians.  Please pass this bill.
All the best,
Lisa Adatto


